
Mayor Hales, Joan Frederiksen, Planning and Sustainability Commission, and 
Susan Anderson, Director of the Bureau of Planning and Sustainability,  
 
I’m a South Burlingame neighborhood homeowner and OHSU nurse anesthetist.   I 
fully support changing the zoning in South Burlingame from R5 to R7. 
Additionally, I request that you include South Burlingame on your March 10th 
meeting agenda. 
 
The problems with building 2 giant 3-story houses on a lot that had a single 1 story 
house aren’t just theoretical there are some examples in the South Burlingame 
neighborhood.  You can see the problem at 808 SW Evans St where the 2 new 3 
story houses are blotting out the sunlight for their neighbors.  There is also an 
example of a single new home built 3 stories up and with near-zero lot lines as 
well.  That one isn’t too bad at blocking the sun, but you can get the idea that it 
would be a real problem if it were done on almost any other piece of land in the 
neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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